
 

 

 

February 8, 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Seaford Community,  
 
It is with pride and excitement that we announce changes to our building administration teams. Although 
we are saddened that Dr. Lisa Dunn will be leaving our Seaford family to accept a central office 
administrative position in another Nassau County district, we are pleased to report that Ms. Jennifer 
Biscula, currently a Seaford High School Assistant Principal, will be filling this vacancy starting February 
28.  Ms. Bisulca is an exceptional administrator and will be a wonderful addition to the leadership at 
Seaford Middle School. We welcome Ms. Bisulca to her new position and extend our warmest wishes to 
Dr. Dunn as she begins her new educational endeavor.   
 
Understanding the importance of hiring a talented and innovative administrator for our high school, we 
are thrilled to introduce Mr. Anthony Murray as our new assistant principal. Mr. Murray comes to us 
with educational and leadership experience. Most recently, he was a successful business teacher at 
Bethpage High School. Prior to becoming an educator, he was a Vice President at Goldman Sachs. His 
instructional and managerial talents will be an asset to our district. Ms. Schnabel and Dr. Morey look 
forward to Mr. Murray joining the high school administrative team starting March 7, 2022.  
 
We believe that Ms. Bisulca and Mr. Murray are gifted and talented educators who will bring positive 
energy, enthusiasm and passion to their new positions.  We look forward to their combined efforts to 
further enhance the educational experience in the Seaford School District.  

 

Yours in Seaford Pride, 

 

Adele V. Pecora      John A. Striffolino 
 

Adele V. Pecora, Ed.D.      John A. Striffolino 

Superintendent of Schools      Deputy Superintendent 
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